
WRENTHAM SINGING GROUP 

 

Not a great deal to report, except to say that we have all very much enjoyed every 

Thursday mornings.  We are always welcoming new people but we lose others along the 

way for various reasons.  

We average between 10 and 17 most weeks but always have fun and make some kind of 

a noise! 

Thanks go to our leader John Rayfield who gives his time freely each week, such an asset 

to our village. 

Why not come along Parish councillors, we are in the hall at 10.30 every Thursday,   

you never know, you might just enjoy it! 

Kind regards  

Rita Perry  
 


